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Dear 5th Grade Parents,

We are excited to announce that we will be collecting baby photos of our 5th grade
students for the school yearbook! This is a fun way to celebrate their growth and
milestones throughout the years.

Important Details:

» Deadline: We will be collecting photos throughout the month of January.

» Photo Submission: Please upload one (1) baby photo of your child to the Google
Drive folder designated for their homeroom. Your PTA class parent will also share
this link.

- File Naming: Ensure that the photo file is clearly labeled with your child’s first and
last name.

To submit your child's photo, simply drop the image into their homeroom folder by Friday,
January 31. If you have any trouble accessing the folder or need assistance, please feel
free to reach out at hesyearbook2025@gamail.com.

Click here to Access your Baby Pictures folder!!

We look forward to seeing these adorable photos and celebrating your child's journey!
Warm regards,

PTA Yearbook Committee




